Academic Technology Report to ISIT
November 6, 2023

· Still accepting Spring 2024 Flex Week proposals.  We have received 15 proposals, so far.
· Click on Spring 2024 Flex Week Presentations to submit your Flex Week presentation proposal.
· We will be using a different registration process for the Flex Week workshops – LibCal, courtesy of our Library.
·  Faculty are adapting to submitting their Canvas-related support issues to the Canvas Support Request form.
· There is a push from the district to manage our Canvas LTIs more strictly in terms of stronger FERPA agreements/assurances from the LTI vendors, and in terms of vetting the accessibility of the LTIs.  This may mean that any newly proposed LTIs will need to be requested months ahead of the semester that faculty are intending to use it in.  
· The AT department will be contributing to the ISER regarding Professional Development.
